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Meeting Minutes 
April 8, 2019 

 
The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the City of Sweetwater met in a called 
workshop on Monday, April 8, 2019 at 5 p.m. at City Hall.  Mayor Lowe called the 
workshop to order.  Commissioners present being:  Lamar Hughes, Sam Moser, 
Edward Lee, Billy G. West, and Bill W. Stockton.  City Attorney John Cleveland was 
not present.   
 
City Recorder Jessica Morgan reviewed the quarterly financial report.  She presented 
the proposed budget for 2019-2020.  She requested the board continue the same 
TCRS actuarial rate of 7.1% in order to continue to reduce any unfunded pension 
liability.  The minimum recommended rate from the actuaries is 6.22%.  The item 
would be on the May meeting agenda for action.  She also advised the board that 
health insurance rates were estimated in the budget and a renewal rate plus any 
competitor’s pricing would be presented in May when received from the broker.  No 
action was taken.   
 
The workshop was adjourned at 6:03 p.m. 
 
This the 8th day of April, 2019. 
 
_______________________________________ 
MAYOR 
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